
From: Geoff Engler
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2022 1:20 PM
To: Sarah Mellish 
Cc: Sue Brown; Jay Talerman ; George Pucci  
Subject: SLV School Street -Wildlife Corridor/Vernal Pool Analysis and Public Hearing Process
 
Madam Chair,
 
Our team from Goddard Consulting has been working rigorously to complete the wildlife corridor/vernal
pool analysis.  This scope of work, and the work product in general,  is obviously of keen interest to 
multiple parties, so my team is being particularly diligent in their approach to this analysis.  
Consequently, we are not going to be able to submit the completed study by close of business today as I 
had previously represented.  I have spoken with our technical team and confirmed we can commit to a 
full submission on Thursday June 9th.
 
I know there has been some concern expressed about concluding the public hearing process over the 
next two public hearings, concluding on June 22nd.  As a show of good faith, and in an effort to wrap up 
remaining loose ends and allow the peer reviews and the town adequate time to review soon-to-be-
submitted information, I am prepared to extend the public hearing process by 30 days through July 
21st.   Based on the every other Wednesday schedule the Board has established during this public 
hearing process, this should allow for two additional public hearings which should allow the necessary 
additional time to conclude the information review process.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Respectfully,
Geoff Engler
 
Geoffrey Engler
Strategic Land Ventures, LLC
SEB, LLC
257 Hillside Avenue
Needham, MA. 02494




